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UNIVERSITY CENTER BOARD 
MINUTES 

April 8, 1992 

REPRESENTATIVE REPORTS 

Associated Student Government 
In the ASG meeting April 7, the bill for support of the football 

team was read for a second time and it was passed. Bill 92-7-S 
regarding ASG being changed to SGA and will go into effect when new 
letterhead comes in . Bill 92-8-S regarding an adhop committee being 
formed to develop and research new insurance policies. This 
committee will exist until a new policy is adopted. After the 
meeting had already lasted three hours long, the rest of the agenda 
including constitutional amendments, construction of recycling wall 
and installation of an emergency speaker phone will be finished at 
the special meeting Thursday, April 9 at 5:00. General elections are 
April 14. 

Residence Hall Association 
New executive officers were elected. President is Jerry Moore, 

Executive Vice President is Ray Ezell, programing vice president is 
Genipher Childers, public relations vice president is Eric Evans, 
treasurer is Jeff Darning, secretary is Angela Grimes, and national 
communications coordinator is Dawn Young. RHA passed resolution 
92-S-1 which restricts university sponsored publications form using 
the word dorm in their articles. RHA is currently conducting a 
telephone survey to find out student opinions on a revised visitation 
policy. Residence Hall elections will be taking place this week and 
next week for hall officers for the next year. RHA will also hold 
its annual spring awards banquet at Howard Johnsons on April 22 at 
7:00 p.m. 

Panhellenic 
The panhellenic executive council attended the Southeast 

Panhellenic Conference April 3-5 at Birmingham, Alabama. We are 
proud to be awarded the Panhellenic Progress Award. This award is 
given to one school out of the 97 schools that participated in the 
conference. Panhellenic is very busy with Greek Week. 

Interfraternity Council 
Not Present 

Black Student Alliance 
Elections were held. President is LaTinya Alexander, 

Vice-President is Mia Rollins, Secretary is Shalanda Wright, 
Historian is Grace Hancock, and Treasurer is Leslie Jarrett. The BSA 
banquet is April 22. 

Inter-Organizational Council 
IABC meets in April 9 at 5:30 in DUC 305. IOC's last meeting 

for this year is Monday, April 13 at 5:00. 



• 

• 

EXECUTIVE REPORTS 

Executive Chairwoman 
This past weekend Terrence and Pam had the privilege of 

representing UCB at the Blacks on Predominantly White campuses 
Conference in Atlanta, GA. They had a wonderful time. It was very 
educational. Pam thanked Bennie and Scott for taking an interest in 
the conference and allowing them to go. Pam encouraged everyone to 
keep the proposals coming in so that we will have a great fall 
semester. She also said that the last meeting will be April 22 
instead of May 6. 

Executive Vice-Chairman 
The committee of the month for March is the Concert committee. 

The committee chairperson of the month for March is Terrence Taylor. 

Concert 
No report 

Lecture 
No report 

Public Relations 
No report 

special Events 
No report 

Nite Class 

COMMITTEE REPORTS 

Monday, April 6 was the final four party in Nite Class. Thirty 
people attended. The Nite Class committee has decided to make 
November a "Campus Talent and Entertainment" month and there will be 
a dance contest, lip sync contest, and a gospel group called "Amazing 
Tones of Joy". 

Program Coordinator 
No report 

ADMINISTRATIVE REPORTS 

Student Activities Director 
No report 

DUC Manager 
Not present 



• 

OLD BUSINESS 
None 

NEW BUSINESS 
*92-S-9 regarding Special Events co-sponsoring Splash Bash with 

SAA was passed. 
*92-S-10 regarding a dance contest in Nite Class was passed. 
*92-S-11 regarding a lip sync contest in Nite Class was passed. 
*92-S-12 regarding having the gospel music group Amazing Tones 
of Joy in Nite Class was passed. 

~O~CUE~S 

*Bennie made an announcement about Jerry Johnson, DUC night 
manager being sick. He said it would be nice to send a card 
or even stop by his house in Louisville if you are going to be 
in that vicinity. Scott Taylor and Patty Witty had the 
address. 

*Ryan James made an announcement about ASG general elections 
being held April 14 in DUC. 

ADJOURNME~ 

The meeting was adjourned at 4:05 . 
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